
 

                   Clerk Mrs D Evans, Park Farm, Dunkeswell, Honiton, Devon EX14 4RN Tel 01823 680968   Email hemyockpc@gmail.com  

emyock arish ouncil 

 
 

5
th

 January 2017 
 

To:  All Members of Hemyock Parish Council 

 

Dear Councillor 

 

You are duly summoned to attend a meeting of Hemyock Parish Council to discuss the following 4 

planning applications:- 

 

 16/01826/FULL Erection of an agricultural workers dwelling 

 16/01851/FULL Erection of an agricultural livestock shed and associated hardstanding (Phase 1)  

 16/01868/FULL Erection of an agricultural livestock shed and associated hardstanding (Phase 2).   

Great Simonsburrow Farm, Hemyock 

 

 16/01772/MOUT - Culmstock Road, Hemyock.  Outline for the erection of up to 40 dwellings 

(including affordable housing), public open space and associated infrastructure.  (Revised Plans) 

 

The meeting to be held at 7.30pm on Wednesday 11
th

 January in the Parish Hall, Hemyock.  The 

meeting is open to the press and the public. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Parish Clerk 
 

 

AGENDA  

 

1. Welcome by Chairman, apologies for absence and introductions 

2. Declarations of Interest/Dispensations 

To receive any declarations of interest relating to business to be conducted at this meeting and  

To consider any dispensation requests and confirm any relevant dispensations. 

3. Public Participation  

4. To consider the above applications and agree comments/observations to be sent to MDDC. 

5. Finance  

5.1          To agree expenditure schedule    

Please note items 5 and 6 will be made by transfer using internet banking. 

EXPENDITURE 

1.  J Andrew 25.00 Christmas decorations winner 

2.  R Hart 15.00 Christmas decorations runner up 

3.  SPS Hair Design 20.00 Christmas decorations business winner 

4.  HMRC 387.97 PAYE 

5.  Hemyock Parish Hall 37.00 Room hire 

6.  D Evans 2,468.51 Wages, expenses and CilCA hours 
Anyone wishing to film part or all of the proceedings may do so unless the press and public are excluded for that part of the meeting or there is 

good reason not to do so, as directed by the Chairman. Any filming must be done as unobtrusively as possible from a single fixed position 

without the use of any additional lighting; focusing only on those actively participating in the meeting.   As a matter of courtesy, anyone wishing 

to film proceedings is asked to advise the Chairman in attendance so that all those present may be made aware it is happening.  Members of the 

public may also use other forms of social media to report on proceedings at this meeting. 


